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24th September 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
‘St Michael’s Reading for Fun Day’  

 

                                            
 
On Friday 3rd October, we are planning our first WOW Day of the year. We are looking forward to 
enjoying a special day together to promote ‘Reading for Fun’. 
 
In order to experience the day in a more enjoyable way, we are asking the children to come to 
school dressed as their favourite book character or in their pyjamas or onesies. We would also like 
the children to bring in their favourite book to share with their friends (please put their name in it). 
During the day, the whole school will be taking part in a variety of activities using lots of different 
books. We will also enjoy a story with a biscuit and hot chocolate! 
 
We are also running a competition for the most bizarre place to have been caught reading! If your 
child would like to enter, please send them in with a photo of themselves reading in that place by 
Friday 3rd October with their name and class written on the back. There will be a prize for each 
class.  
 
We would also welcome parents and grandparents in to read on this day too. Please email the 
office with the times that you are available and which class you would like (if you have a 
preference).  
 
Thank you for all of your continued support. We look forward to sharing our WOW Day with the 
children and yourselves! 
 
Ms J Silvester 
English Lead 


